
From: Jane Williamson [mailto:jwilliamson@conknet.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 9, 2017 8:28 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass will hurt NH 
 
Jane Williamson 
PO Box 15 
North Sutton, NH 03260 
 
October 9, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Digging up the WMNF and our downtown Plymouth, erecting hideous towers & decimating our trees 
will detract enormously from the beauty of NH, hurt tourism and our quality of life. Most NH citizens 
HATE this project. Don't undertake it just to make a couple of southern New Englanders happy. Listen to 
the people! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Jane Williamson 
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